
Town of Cushing 

Accepting Bids for Snow Removal Contract 

 

The Town of Cushing is seeking bids to contract the plowing 

and sanding of its town roads, totaling 28 miles, for the 2020-

2021 winter season, as well as the plowing/sanding of the Town 

Office, Fire Station, and Town Garage parking lots. Sand and 

salt will be provided by the town, but a machine for loading will 

be required throughout the season. Proof of insurance and 

independent contractor status for Workers’ Compensation Act 

will need to be provided upon starting.  

Bids are due at the Cushing Town Office no later than Monday, 

August 10th  at 4:30 p.m. Bids will be opened at the meeting of 

the Board of Selectmen on August 10th at 6:00 p.m. For any 

additional questions you may contact Corey Jones at 207-701-

7396 or Alton Grover at 207-701-7808. 

The Town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 

 

Cushing Board of Selectmen 


